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gas must be drained; tree clippings 
(must be bundled and under 4 feet 
in length.

The following items will not 
be accepted:  household trash, 
tires, oil, batteries, chemicals, 
paints, hazardous materials, 
solvents, commercial 
construction material, TVs, 
monitors, printers, computers, 
laptops, fax machines, and king 

Saturday, April 29.  Acceptable 
items include the following:  
furniture, appliances, microwaves, 
dishwashers, metal, scrap iron, 
twin-full-queen mattresses, 
washers/dryers, stoves, water 
heaters; freezers/refrigerators 
(compressors must be removed); 
fence wire (must be rolled up, 
clean, no posts, weeds or grass); 
push mowers/weed eaters (oil and 

The West Coke County 
Hospital District Board will 
meet on Tuesday, March 28, at 
9:30 am.  The meeting will be 
held in their board room, 
located at 722 Washington in 
Robert Lee.

The March meeting of  the 
Friends of  the Robert Lee Care 
Center will be held on Monday, 
March 27, 2023, at 10 am.  The 
meeting will be held in the West 
Coke County Hospital District 
Board Room located at 722 
Washington Street.

Anyone interested in learning 
more about the auxiliary and 
desiring to help enhance the lives 
of  the residents of  Robert Lee 
Care Center is welcome to 
attend.

The 4th annual Spring 
Stampede is set for Saturday, 
April 15, at the Rec Hall in 
Robert Lee.  The evening will 
include street tacos and fixings, 
along with live music by Coke 
County’s own Backroads west.

This year’s fundraising 
proceeds will go towards new 
sound equipment in the Coke 
County Shown Barn, as well as 
other RL4Restoration projects.

The Shindig will host an 
Easter Bake Sale on Friday, 
April 7, at 9 am at Austin Street 
Coffee House.

The City of  Robert Lee’s spring 
curbside clean-up will be held on 

size mattresses.
For more information contact 

the City of  Robert Lee at (325) 
453-2831.

After the tragic loss of  their 
home in a fire, an account has 
been set up for Harvey and 
Sheri Wink at Robert Lee State 
Bank.

 At the town hall meeting on March 6, 2023, Congressman 
August Pfluger presented a Congressional Certificate to the Bronte Educational Enrichment 
Foundation.  Accepting the certificate on behalf  of  the foundation was (from left to right) Misti 
Hayes, Jodie Arrott, and Savannah Dyess.


